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N O T I C E

The General Secretariat presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, at the request of the Chair of the Committee on Hemispheric Security, is pleased to refer to the Meeting of National Authorities on Transnational Organized Crime to be held April 24 and 25, 2014 at OAS Headquarters. 
In this regard, and within the framework of the Hemispheric Plan of Action against Transnational Organized Crime, adopted by the Permanent Council through CP/RES. 908 (1567/06), the General Secretariat respectfully requests the cooperation of the permanent missions in providing the name, title and contact information of their respective national point(s) of contact for matters related to transnational organized crime.
So that the Directory of National Points of Contact may be distributed prior to the Meeting of National Authorities, it is kindly requested that this information be submitted to the General Secretariat, through the Department of Public Security, before April 11, 2014.
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